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In particular, please note the one instance where a collection has needed to be brought forward because the normal collection day would fall on Christmas Day. This applies specifically to residents in Ashwell, Cottesmore, North Luffenham, South Luffenham, Barrowden, Ketton, Morcott, Tinwell and Tixover.

In all other cases where a collection day has needed to be moved it has been back, rather than forward:

	Usual collection day
	Collection moved to

	Tuesday  25th Dec
	Saturday 22nd Dec

	Wednesday 26th Dec
	Saturday 29th Dec

	Thursday 27th Dec
	No change

	Friday 28th Dec
	No change

	Monday 31st Dec
	No change

	Tuesday 1st Jan
	Saturday 5th Jan  

	Wednesday 2nd Jan
	No change




